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1. Seasonal Flu 

Date are going to be held on 6,7 and 13 October.  We are also now doing 
children’s vaccinations for 2, 3 and 4 year olds and pilot scheme of years7 and 8 in 
high school.  This will hopefully stop the spread of flu.  Administered via a nasal 
spray for children and has been proven to be very effective.  Looking at half term 
for children in years 7-8. 
 

2. Questions were asked regarding the new surgery in crossgates.  This was 
explained that only Manston and Church View surgery were moving into the 
building and that we were no longer included due to the fact that the areas 
allocated to us was too small and Dr Rose pulled out of the planning.  Also parking 
is limited as there is big encouragement is given to walking.  The surgery feels that 
we could lose our personal touch being in a large building. 

 
3. Shingles – the vaccines are now to be given to 70, 78 and 79 on a monthly basis 

and 1 lasts a lifetime.  All searches are made on a monthly basis.  Patients will be 
contacted directly. 
 

4. Pneumonia – available from 65years old unless immune compromised.  1 injection 
and last a lifetime. 
 

5. Walk in centres were discussed as an alternative to A&E in out of hours. 
 

 
 
 
 
 


